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School Health Services
Methicillin Resistant Staphylococcus Aureus (MRSA) 

A case of MRSA infection has been reported in your child’s classroom. Methicillin-resistant Staphylococcus aureus (MRSA) is a type of "staph" infection that can cause skin infections that are difficult to treat. Please review the information that follows. If diagnosed, students must be treated for 24 hours before returning to school and wounds must be covered at school until healed/dry.

SYMPTOMS

Common signs of a skin infection include redness, warmth, swelling and tenderness. Often a MRSA infection will look like a spider bite, boil, abscess or pimple. If left untreated, it could progress into a more serious illness.

TRANSMISSION 

In outbreak situations, the environment has not played a significant role in the transmission of MRSA. Studies in health care and community settings show skin-to-skin contact, direct contact with infected wound drainage or contact with contaminated surfaces or things such as sports equipment as the likely sources of transmission. MRSA skin infections are not spread through the air.

PREVENTION

Students can protect themselves from infections by:

• Practicing good hygiene (e.g., keeping their hands clean by washing with soap and water or using alcohol-based hand rubs, and showering after games and practices);

• Covering any open skin areas such as abrasions or cuts with clean dry bandages; not sharing personal items such as towels or razors;

• Using barriers (e.g., clothing or towels) between skin and shared equipment;

• If they have open wounds, NOT using whirlpools, hydrotherapy pools, cold tubs, swimming pools and other common tubs;

• Wiping surfaces of equipment before and after use; and

• Getting tested if they think they may have MRSA.

If you have questions, please call contact me at 587-8129, Mrs. Petryk at 587-8139 (GIS Clinic), GMS clinic at 587-8104, x 4004 or Mrs. Varrasso at 587-8105, x 5129 (GHS Clinic). Thank you for your help in this matter.
Sincerely, 

Gina Burdick, MSN, RN, LSN 

740-587-8129

gburdick@granvilleschools.org
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